
 

CITY COMMISSION 
STAFF REPORT 

DEPARTMENT: Commissioner Mallozzi  

SUBJECT: Discussion and Possible Action on allowing liquor at Community Center and 
Pool & Tennis Center facility rentals  - Mayor Ross / Commissioner Mallozzi  

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Mayor Ross & Commissioner Mallozzi request discussion and possible action on allowing liquor 
at Community Center and Pool & Tennis Center facility rentals   
 
BACKGROUND: 
The current Community Center and Pool and Tennis Center Facility Rental Agreement 
guidelines list the consumption of liquor as prohibited.  
 

 The use and consumption of beer and wine is permitted in the Facility Rentals when the 
majority of guests are 21 years old. The consumption of liquor is prohibited. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


